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Hello everyone, 

I hope you are all and enjoying spending time together – please keep sharing your photographs 

with us on Facebook as we really enjoy seeing what you are getting up to.  

Later this week, I will be sending you, via email, a letter to share further information regarding 

the planned, phased re-opening of school from, at the earliest, the 1​st​ of June.  This will also be 

available on the school website under news.   

Please drop me an email if you need anything (​sarah.jones@norham.northumberland.sch.uk​)  
Take care and stay safe. 

Ms Jones 
Home Learning 

As next week would be half term, there will be no home learning set for next week.  This will 

allow teachers time to prepare for the proposed re-opening of the school on the 1​st​ June. 

If you would like any additional work for your child, there is a wide range of age appropriate 

lessons and resources available on the BBC website here: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/dailylessons 

Free School Meals 

The Government is currently providing supermarket vouchers of £15 a week to children in 

receipt of Free School Meals (this does not include Universal Free School meals that all children 

in EYFS and Key Stage 1 are entitled to).  If you think you might be entitled then head over to 

NCC website and apply:  ​https://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/Meals.aspx  

Staying Safe – Childline 

There are a wide range of resources to support you and your family available on the Childline 

website ​https://www.childline.org.uk/ 
Topics include friendships, anxiety and feelings.  

Key Workers 

If you are a keyworker and require child-care then please email me.  Remember, if at all 

possible, children should be at home.  You can find the list of key workers here: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance
-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision  
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